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Commission Issues Permanent Cease Trade Order for Co-op 

 

Halifax - The Nova Scotia Securities Commission has issued permanent cease 

trade orders against The Carrot Investment Co-operative Ltd.   

The community economic development corporation violated Nova Scotia securities 

laws by not filing continuous disclosure documents.  

The director of corporate finance ordered the above named company to comply with 

Nova Scotia securities laws and ordered all people and companies to permanently 

cease trading in its securities. To view the orders, visit nssc.novascotia.ca/ 

The Nova Scotia Securities Commission is the provincial government agency 

responsible for regulating trading in securities in the province.  
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